
CONSULATE GENERAL OF INDIA
MANDALAY

Advisory
Dated:15.07.2021

In view of increasing Covid-19 cases in Myanmar, following may kindly be
strictly adhered while visiting for Conular Services at Consulate General of India,
Mandalay:

1. The Consular services will be available on alternative days i.e. every
Monday,  Wednesday  and Friday during  10:30  AM  to  11:30  AM on
working days.

2. At a time only  5 individuals will be allowed inside the premises to
keep it un-crowded.

3. It  is  hereby  advised  to  visit  Consulate  only  for  essential  consular
services, general queries may be asked through email or phone calls only.
(email ID: cons.mandalay@mea.gov.in  Phone No.024081019, 024080355)

4. Consular  services  will  be  extended  only  at  Library  Room  of  the
Consulate. Therefore, it is hereby advised not to enter at Reception area of
the Consulate.

5. No visitor  will  be allowed without  facemask and strict  COVID-19
Protocol should be followed by the visitors.
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